
We’re having a..

To celebrate National Poetry Day, 
we are having a day of 

celebration!

We will be:
★ Completing Poetry 

activities
★ Visiting our library for a 

storytime session
★ Having a special menu 

for lunch- chicken 
burgers or quorn hot 
dogs with strawberry 
frozen yoghurt.

★ Having an afternoon 
party with our classes!

What do I need to do?
➔ Be at school on time!
➔ Wear your favourite party 

clothes to school!
➔ Enjoy the day!

Important notes for                                               
Parents & Carers:
● To avoid 

disappointment, please 
do not send in any food 
for the party. Party 
snacks will be provided 
by school.

● If your child has any 
food allergies which we 
are unaware of, please 
email your child’s class 
teacher as soon as 
possible.

● Children will have their 
lunch as usual so please 
continue to send in their 
packed lunch or opt for 
a school dinner.

Poetry 
Party

Thursday 3rd October 2024


